
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Florida Bobcat Mini-Loader & Truck   10/20/2018 
On or around Friday October 20th, 2018, the below described Bobcat Mini-Loader was stolen 
along with a Ford pickup truck from the Red Carpet Inn, 3101 N. Ponce De Leon Blvd, St. 
Augustine, Florida. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may encounter the machine, and investigators working 
similar thefts. 

St. Augustine Police incident: 180FF002848 

 
Machine Details 
2006 Bobcat MT-55 Mini Tracked Loader 
Product Identification Number: 538711647 
 
 
Pictured is an MT-55 similar to the stolen 
machine. 
The machine PIN plate is on the left side, above the track and behind the loader boom. 
 

 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine identification 
assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, click "Log in" at www.ner.net  

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  

National Equipment Register 
545 Washington Blvd Jersey City, NJ 07310           866-663-7872 www.ner.net 

 

Truck Details 
2005 Ford F-350 4x2 Crew Cab, single rear wheel 
Vehicle Identification Number: 
1FTWW30P15EB10783 
South Carolina Plate: PYT991 
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